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����  TRAVEL VIA MUMBAI, INDIA  ���� 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Om Shanti.  Those who are travelling via Mumbai and who have made arrangements for Mumbai Centre to 
pick them up from the airport should be aware of the following information.  Whether you are travelling 
individually or as a group through Mumbai, and are delayed in the airport due to missing baggage, changing 
currency or any other delay, please have one of the passengers go out of the exit gate at the airport and 
inform the BK brother to wait for the formalities to be done.  This will help us in making suitable 
arrangements. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
In Baba’s yaad, 
 
BK Yogini  




